
November 2016

Voters overwhelmingly 
approved “Measure J,” a 
special tax on property 
to help support Cordova 
Recreation and Park 
District’s goal of 
providing safe, clean and 
accessible parks and 
facilities to the 
community.

July 1, 2017

The special tax 
assessment appeared on 
the 2017/2018 property 
tax bill. The tax rate for 
single family homes is 
roughly $50.00 annually. 
CRPD received the first 
assessment in late 
January 2018.

November 9, 2017

Community Outreach 
Meeting held at Neil 
Orchard Senior Activities 
Center. Community 
members learned what 
types of projects can be 
funded by Measure J had 
the opportunity to share 
their opinion, needs and 
preferences. 

January 2018

First funding payment 
for Measure J received by 
Cordova Recreation and 
Park District. 

Mid-2018

Measure J is now 
referred to as “My Parks 
Enhancement Fund: 
Investments for Better 
Parks.” Look for signs 
around the Cordova 
Recreation and Park 
District designating 
projects as My Parks 
Enhancement Fund 
Projects. 
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